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6th October 2022 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 

 
Reception Fruit tasting  

Wednesday 12th October 2022 
 
Reception will be learning about ‘Handa’s Surprise’ a beautiful story book about a lady who has lots of 
exotic fruits in her basket which keep disappearing.  As part of this topic the children will be taking part in 
sampling some different fruits such as mango, pineapple, papaya, grapes apples, oranges and kiwi. 
 
If you would prefer that your child did not take part in this tasting activity, please let Miss Harrington or the 
school office know by Tuesday 11th October, likewise if your child has any allergies we are not already 
aware of, please inform the Miss Harrington or the school office. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs J Callaway 
Headteacher 


